
 

 
 

120 Adelaide Street West, Suite 2500 
Toronto, ON  M5H 1T1 

Tel: (416) 644-1568 
Email: ataylor@energyboutique.ca 

 
 

September 12, 2014 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: EB-2014-0269 
 

In accordance with the Letter of Direction in the above-referenced proceeding, we are writing to advise 
that the Notice of Application has been posted on the Applicant's website at: 

http://armowwind.com/project-documents/ 

We note that the Notice of Application provided by the Board contained a minor error in the Applicant's 
postal code, but this error was corrected in the version posted on the Applicant's website.  

 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Andrew Taylor 

 
 
 


